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EXHIBIT 2
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U.S. Department of Labor Occupational Safety and Health Administration
1441 Main St, Rm. 5§50
Springfield, MA 01103
Phone: (413) 785-0123 Fax: (413) 785-0136

December 11, 2014

Jared A. Fiore

Kenney & Sams, PC

225 Turnpike Road
Southborough, MA 01771

Ref: FOIA Request #763589
Dear Mr. Fiore:

In response to your November 26, 2014, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, we are releasing
the following records:

Revoli Construction, 543278

The charge for these records was assessed as follows: Clerical Search, $45.00 + Professional
Search, $240.00 + Media, #10.00 + Postage, $2.45 TOTAL = $297.45

YOU HAVE PREPAID THIS AMOUNT. NO FURTHER MONIES ARE DUE ON
JHIS REQUEST.

Certain information has been withheld pursuant to the following exemptions under the Freedom of
Information Act:

EXEMPTION 7(c), which is intended to protect from disclosure information that would
result in an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.

The failure to cite other specific exemptions that may be applicable to a denial of disclosure does not
constitute a waiver of the exemption.

The following information was withheld in its entirety:
Massachusetts State Police Report — Exemption 7¢

Westfield Police Report — Exemption 7¢
Witness Statements — Exemption 7c
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November 21, 2014

You may file an appeal of this decision with the Solicitor of Labor within 90 days from the date of this
letter. The appeal must state, in writing, the grounds for the appeal, including any supporting
statement or arguments. To facilitate processing, you may wish to fax you appeal to: (202) 693-5538.
The appeal should include a copy of your initial request and a copy of this letter. The appeal must be
addressed to: Solicitor of Labor, U.S. Department of Labor, Rm. N-2428, 200 Constitution Avenue,
N.W., Washington, D.C. 20210. If mailed, both the envelope and the letter of appeal itself should be
clearly marked: “Freedom of Information Act Appeal”.

If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact Judy Graves of this office.

Sincerely,

/L/%

Mary E. Hoye
AREA DIRECTOR

MEH/jag

Enclosures



